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Sports Day 

1pm Start 

Tuesday 18th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope the sun will shine on us tomorrow but currently we have a severe weather 

warning in place for 1pm. We will monitor this and keep you updated as quickly as 

possible. 

 

Please arrive at the top gate of the field due limited access. The gates will be open at 

12:50pm. We will be starting promptly at 1pm. KS2 will be running their races on the 

track closest to the school and KS1 will be located towards the end of the track closer 

to the houses. Please sit behind the taped off area.  

 

Order of Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Similar to last year, parents will have the opportunity to take part in the egg and spoon 

race after the children have completed their races (if time permits.) 

 

For health and safety reasons, the children and the staff must leave the field before 

spectators. We welcome any parents/carers who would help to bring KS1 chairs in 

from the field after the children have departed. Please then collect your children at 

their usual collection point.  

 

Sporting regards,  

Mr Walker 

Year 3 Teacher, PE Co-ordinator 

 

Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

  Sprint 

Throwing Shuttle Relay 

Egg and Spoon Obstacle 

Team beanbag and hoop 

Shuttle Relay Hurdles 

Sprint   

  400M (Year 3/4) 

  400M (Year 5/6) 


